
Welcome to BUSM! 

If there’s one thing alumni know, it’s that support… and 
caffeine… will help get you through the academic year and 
reach your career goals. Stop by the Alumni Office for a gift 

from alumni that signifies their support and well wishes as you 
begin your GMS program.  

We look forward to meeting you! 

Tuesday, September 17, 2019 
2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Alumni Office, Room L-120  
(1st floor of the Instructional Building – hallway past elevators) 

Jean E. Ramsey, MD (’90), MPH (’08), Associate Dean, Alumni Affairs 
Barbara M. Schreiber, Ph.D. (’81), Assistant Dean, GMS Alumni Affairs 

Holly Lindner, Director, Development and Alumni Relations 
Tim Fitzgerald, Associate Director, Development and Alumni Relations 

Elizabeth Barcomb, Communications Specialist
Morgan Simko, Alumni Relations Officer


